
McGILL UNIVERSITY LIBRARY
MONTREAL

GERHARD R. LOMER, M.A., PH. D.
LIBRARIAN

August 7, 1934.

Mrs. McMurray, 
Principal’s Secretary, 
McGill University.

Dear Mrs. McMurray:

Referring to your letter of July k, 
I enclose a copy of my letter to Dr. Locke ol 
today’s date.

Faithfully yours,

‘“i?
University Librarian.M.


